Western Australian. Veterans Golf Assn

Minutes of 21st Annual General Mecting held at Mt Lawley Golf Club on Monday
8th December 2003 at 9.30

Present 40 members as per attendance book plus 7 apologies

Minutes of 20th A.G.M. held at W.A.G.Club 2nd Dec 2002 were read by secretary
Duggan, Moved John Gray seconded Milton Rowles that they be
accepted as a teue record, and carried.

Business arising Nil ) '

President report Moved Ken Hopkins Seconded Milton Rowles the report as
circulated be accepted Carried

Captains Report Moved Andy Robertson Seconded Milton Rowles the report as
circulated beaccepted Carried

Treasurer’s Report Moved John Gray Seconded Ken Hopkins the report as circulated
be accepted - Carried

Launceston National Tournament Report Spoken briefly by Delegate Duggan.
Championship well organised with 405 men and 135 ladies played at
3 courses Riverside, Mowbray, & Launceston all in excellent condition
The presentation was held at Launceston International Hotel with a
record attendance of 610 seated at round tables of 10.
The major prizes was resented by the President and the others were to
be collected the tables at end of the room.

The winner was Duncan Grant Tasmania Runner up Ken McNamara Victoria
W.A Trophies went to Amold Fernandez C grade Winner p4 f’-y’ WINNERE
Tom Hegarty & Lou Judkins? ' '

Nat 2004 Will be at Mildura 25th-29 October by Victoria Entry forms in Feb 04

Nat 2005 Vines has been chosen for this W.A. event. Bruce Rowley has a special
sponsorship brochure to seek Sponsors . members could they see him
first before approaching potential prospects.
Duggan announced his appointment as President of the A.V.G.U for
the next two years. receiving congratulations from all members
present . .

Elections Retiring President Jack Gartner thanked members for their support
over his two year term and announced Dave Duff as his successor by
pinning the President Badge on his lapel . )
President Dave then took the chair and presented the Past President
badge to Jack, and thanked him for a job well done.
The new committee are V. Pes. Lach Christie
Committee Ron Cole, Ian Baird, Andy Robertson unopposed with Jim
Bell carried over from last year.

Auditor - Moved Duggan Seconded Milton Rowles that Merve Hawthotm be
appointed for 2004  Carried

Gen Business - Ralph Bilsbury suggested obtaining Veterans shists for members
Joha Gray said previous colour now out of fashion. committee would
look at this next year _
Ron Pass moved a vote of thanks on behalf of members, thanking the
Executive committee for a most enjoyable Golfing Season. Carried
with acclamation.

Chused President Dave closed the meeting wishing all members and their

TU.05am families best wishes for the festive season. Next Meeting Tues 20th
Jan 04 Comm, 10am & 1lam Club Reps with lunch Royal Perth
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